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The SABIS® Digital Platform provides information online for ISF parents and students. You can view 

your child’s progress as well as school announcements and updates. A mobile App is also available 

for your smartphone. You will be sent log-in details by e-mail prior to your child starting at ISF. Please 

e-mail sdp@isf-sabis.net if you have not received the log-in details after your child’s first day. 

 

E-mail address, postal address and telephone number changes should be sent to:  

registrar@isf-sabis.net . 

 

The Weekly Update is a newsletter written by the School Director and includes information on 

upcoming events at ISF. It is normally sent out to parents every Friday. A printed copy of the Weekly 

Update is hung up on the noticeboard in the foyer in the school. 

 

Please also visit our Google + and Facebook pages as well as our ISF YouTube channel! 

mailto:sdp@isf-sabis.net
mailto:registrar@isf-sabis.net
https://plus.google.com/u/1/112047094127057945167/posts
https://www.facebook.com/ISF-Internationale-Schule-Frankfurt-Rhein-Main-1430960910253259/timeline/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtW490OdgTGD_cM3ALZhbCQ

